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Dates for your diary: 

Thursday 1st February – Running Club starts 

Wednesday 7th February – Valentines Disco – further details to follow 

W/B 12th February – HALF TERM 

Thursday 1st March – World Book Day – further details to follow 

Tuesday 6th – Friday 9th March – Yr 6 residential to New Barn 

Thursday 8th March – Class photos (except Yr 6) 

Thursday 15th March – Open Afternoon/Class Museum 

Friday 16th March – SCHOOL CLOSED – INSET day 

Friday 23rd March – Sport Relief – further details to follow 

Thursday 29th March – NO RUNNING CLUB 

Friday 30th March – Monday 16th April – Easter holidays 

Tuesday 17th April – BACK TO SCHOOL 

W/B Monday 23rd April – Parent’s Evenings – further details to follow 

Tuesday 1st – Friday 4th May – Yr 5 residential to Great Potheridge House 

Monday 7th May – SCHOOL CLOSED – BANK HOLIDAY 

W/B Monday 14th May – SATs week 

Thursday 17th May – Final Running Club session 

Sunday 20th May – Plymouth School’s Half Marathon Challenge 

 

 

 

 

  

Early Years Unit Snack 
Money 
 
For those parents not yet paid, 
this terms snack money of £12 
is due on 5th January and 
should be paid through 
ParentPay please.  Any 
problems, please speak to the 
office.   
 
 
 
Residentials 
 
Just a quick reminder that the 
balances for the Year 5 and 6 
residentials are due by: 
 
Yr 5 – Friday 29th March 2018 
Yr 6 – Friday 9th February 2018 
 
Many thanks. 
 
 
 
Parent Council 
 
The Parent Council meeting on 
Thursday 11th January has 
been cancelled due to staff 
sickness.  Sincere apologies. 

 

 

   
 
Welcome back after the Christmas break, we hope you had an 
enjoyable time and a well-earned break.  Please find attached your 
child’s class overview for the Spring term. 
 
The term dates for 2018/2019 have not yet been finalised but we 
will have them very soon and put them on our website. 
 
Can we remind all parents our school uniform consists of: 

 Red sweatshirt or cardigan – with or without the school 
logo (available from Tesco.com or The School Wear Shop 
in Mayflower St) 

 Black or grey trousers or skirt 

 Black shoes (plain black trainers permitted but no open 
toe shoes) 

 PE kits are black shorts and white t-shirts (not football 
shirts) and should be kept in school 

 All uniform must be named. 
 
We would appreciate your support in ensuring that the school 
policy is adhered to.  Jewellery is not permitted, other than stud 
earrings and a watch. 
 
Due to the number of staff required to manage Running Club and 
a number of other staff commitments this term, we have taken the 
decision to not offer After Schools Clubs until after Easter. 
 

Happy New Year!  
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